

June 30, 2021

Mayors, County Commissioners, Regional Authority Officials, Consulting Engineers, and Interested Citizens

VIA EMAIL

Re: Ohio Drinking Water Assistance Fund
Approval of Program Year 2022 Program Management Plan

Dear Interested Party:

I am pleased to announce the approval of the Program Year 2022 Drinking Water Assistance Fund Program Management Plan (Plan) which includes a list of projects seeking financial assistance.

We released the DRAFT Plan for public review on May 17, 2021 and held two virtual public hearings on June 16, 2021 to receive additional comments. The final Plan, which includes Ohio EPA's responses to comments, is available at <a href="https://epa.ohio.gov/defa/ofa">https://epa.ohio.gov/defa/ofa</a>. A summary of the major changes for the program year can be found in the highlights section of the final Plan.

We thank you for your continued interest in improving Ohio's drinking water quality. If you have questions, regarding the Plan or the Drinking Water Assistance Fund program please contact the Division of Environmental and Financial Assistance at (614) 644-2798 or via e-mail at Defamail@epa.ohio.gov.

Sincerely,

Laurie A. Stevenson

Director